Roseau School District
Office of the Superintendent
509 Third Street NE
Roseau, MN 56751
(218) 463-1471

March 27, 2020

Dear Roseau School District,

During the school closure as a result of the Emergency Executive Order 20-02 issued by Governor Tim
Walz, the Roseau School District will make breakfast and lunch available for all Roseau School

District children at no charge on scheduled school days March 30" — May 4th.

If you would like to receive meals for your children please contact the Roseau Food Service at
218-463-6396 prior to 9:00 a.m. each morning.

Pick up of meals will occur at the west side entrance (pool doors) #WS5 between the hours 11:00 a.m. —
2:00 p.m. . Please remain in your car and a staff member will come to you and receive your completed
school meal order form and will return the meal(s) to you.

If you are unable to pick up meals at school please call and arrangements may be made as needed.

A new form will be placed in your bag to be completed by you for your next order. The new form must
be completed each time you come for meal pick up.

We hope that you will take advantage of this opportunity to receive meals for your children during the
school closure period.

Last First Student ID# Allergy
Sincerely,
Thomas A. Jerome, Superintendent Deanna Drentlaw

Roseau School District Roseau Food Service Director



